
 

 

  

 

 

Wednesday 6th December 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 4 Geography field trip  

As part of our Heritage and Community work, we are planning to take Year 4 on a short walk around 

the local area in Bessacarr to produce some mapwork on what facilities there are for people settling 

here. We plan to do this on Wednesday 17th January. As this is within our immediate locality, this 

sits within the school’s overall risk assessment. 

If you are able to support us with this by coming on the walk then please let your child’s class teacher 

know. We will be setting off at 1.30pm. 

Please make sure your child has a warm, waterproof coat with them on this day. 

Many thanks for your support, 

Mrs Rossall and Miss Hall 

 
 


